
Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Access Zion’s online giving option at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

In Prayer: 
 

We continue to pray for those needing healing, whether physi-
cally, mentally, emotionally or spiritually. We pray for those who 
grieve and who are brokenhearted. We pray for those who feel 
hopeless, who struggle with the many unknowns in life. May God 
give all of us strength, courage and hope for better days. 
 
May your faithful love comfort me as you promised your servant. 
Psalm 119:76 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
-April 6, 2025- 

 
 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Call to Worship 
    Congregational Singing 
 What Is This Place (VT 22) 
 Like the Murmur of the Dove’s Song (VT 56) 
    Offering Blessing 
  WORD 
    Children’s Time 
    Congregational Singing 
 Could It Be That God Is Singing (VT 42) 
 There’s a Wideness in God’s Mercy (VT 156) 
    Scripture Presentation: Luke 18:31-19:10 
    Sermon 
 RESPONSE 
    Response Song: Will You Come and Follow Me (VT 540) 
    Communion 
 SENDING 
    Benediction 

Prelude:   Karen Tro 
Worship Leader:   Jana Gingerich 
Song Leader:   Louise Gingerich 
Children’s Time:   Jennifer Gingerich 
Speaker:   Steve Bomar 

Sermon Notes: 

Dylan -North Marion JV Baseball 
   Fri. Apr 11, 5:00PM: Home game vs. Molalla 



Sunday 
8:30am    Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
9:00am    Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am    Worship Service 
 

This Week 
Tuesday, 10:00am  Bible Study via Zoom 
Thursday, 6:30pm  Zion Leadership Table meeting 

 

Nursery Schedule: 
This week: Ron Kropf, Steve Masingila 
Next Week: Luke Sommer, Bre Epp 
 

Budget Report:  Offering 3/30/25: $14,202.72 
Year-to-date My Coins Count Offering: $421.73 
Update on giving: Offering through March totals $98,108.  This amount 
is approximately 39% of our budgeted total of $248,852 for 2025. Thank 
you for your generous support to keep Zion serving our community! 

UPCOMING EASTER EVENTS 
 

NEXT SUNDAY, APRIL 13—CHOIR REHEARSAL 
 

We will be singing The Angel Rolled the Stone Away as a part of our 
Easter Sunday service in a couple of weeks. This is a long-standing 
tradition at Zion, but all are welcome to join in! To help prepare, 
there will be a rehearsal on April 13 immediately following the 
church service in the sanctuary. We ask that those with experience 
please come to support those who want to learn. 

 
GOOD FRIDAY DINNER 

April 18 at 6pm 
 

There is a sign-up sheet posted on the bulletin board in the church 
foyer if you would like to join. Please contact Serenity Coulombe 
with questions. 
 

EASTER POTLUCK BREAKFAST 
 

Bring your friends, family and a dish to share to our Easter morning 
Potluck Breakfast, starting at 8:15am!  What better way to start the 
day than with good company and full bellies.  We hope to see you 
there! 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

WEEKLY DEADLINE FOR ANNOUNCEMENTS & MEDIA NEEDS 
 

We love to have current information and media for you on Sunday 
mornings, but it takes time to prepare those details! If you have  
announcements, media needs like slideshows, pictures or audio 
clips, paper copies or other details that require preparation for the 
Sunday morning worship, please have that information to the 
church office no later than 9am on Thursday mornings. Thank you! 
 

NEW SUNDAY SCHOOL SERIES 
 

On April 13, the Sunday School class that meets in the East Skylight 
Room will begin a study of “The Myth of a Christian Nation: How 
the Quest for Political Power Is Destroying the Church” by Greg 
Boyd. All are welcome to join. Books can be purchased online at 
Amazon or a used copy can be purchased at hpb.com. One copy of 
the book is available in the church library. 
 

SUPER SUPPERS - NOW EXTENDED THROUGH MAY! 
 

If you have been considering trying out this fun meal gathering, 
now is the time! After May, we plan to take a break during the  
summer months before starting back up in the fall. To participate, 
sign up on the sheet posted on the bulletin board in the foyer.   If 
you have any questions, contact Jenna Oyer or Julie Yoder. 
 

APRIL IS CHILD ABUSE PREVENTION MONTH 
 

    Liberty House is offering free online training opportunities 
for parents and grandparents on Social Media Safety, Cell Phone 
Best Practices, Internet Safety, and more. For more information, 
and to sign-up, go to Prevention@LIbertyHouseCenter.org or call  
971-599-5876. 
 

FINAL MCC RELIEF KITS COLLECTION NEXT SUNDAY! 
 

Don’t forget, April 13 will be the last Sunday to bring in your dona-
tions for the Mennonite Central Committee relief kits! A complete 
list of needed supplies are located on the table in the church foyer. 

http://hpb.com
mailto:Prevention@LIbertyHouseCenter.org

